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César Herreras Hernández is a partner in the Tax Department.

He has broad experience in providing a range of advisory services to both local clients and foreign companies
in Spain, particularly with respect to family businesses and the issues deriving from the combination of
business and family assets. His dual qualification in both law and business administration allows him to offer
an overall perspective that complements and facilitates the provision of comprehensive advice that is not
limited to a single industry or area of activity. César also provides recurring advice in more specialist areas,
such as the agricultural and livestock sector and cooperatives, the tourism and hotel industry, and family
business as a whole.

He lectures part time at Universidad de Valladolid and has published various articles in different specialist
media.

César Herreras Hernández is a member of the Madrid Bar Association and of the Valladolid Economists’
Association.

Experience

César Herreras Hernández is a partner in the Tax Department.

He has broad experience in providing a range of advisory services to both local clients and foreign companies
in Spain, particularly with respect to family businesses and the issues deriving from the combination of
business and family assets. In this regard, he assists clients in finding optimal solutions to both aspects,
focusing on restructuring transactions and medium- and long-term strategies. His dual qualification in both
law and business administration allows him to offer an overall perspective that complements and facilitates
the provision of comprehensive advice that is not limited to a single industry or area of activity.



César has actively participated in different M&A transactions, including due diligence processes and
regularization of pre- and post-closing contingencies. Through the provision of ongoing advice, he is able to
get to know his clients better, enabling him to offer solutions and alternatives to day-to-day problems. He also
provides recurring advice in more specialist areas, such as the agricultural and livestock sector and
cooperatives, the tourism and hotel industry or local taxation.

He is a part-time lecturer at Universidad de Valladolid, where he regularly teaches different subjects and he
has also taught in various master’s degree programs. He has lectured on the Master’s Degree in Legal and Tax
Counseling at the Valladolid Chamber of Commerce. He has also collaborated on research tasks with the
Department of Financial Economics and Accounting of Universidad de Valladolid. In addition, César has written
several articles and regularly contributes to different specialist media.

César Herreras Hernández is a member of the Madrid Bar Association and of the Valladolid Economists’
Association. He took part in the grant program of the Spanish Accounting and Business Administration
Association (AECA), receiving the award for the best group academic record.

Academic background

Law Degree, Universidad de Valladolid.

Degree in Business Administration and Management, Universidad de Valladolid.

Executive Master’s Degree in Business Law, Centro de Estudios Garrigues in conjunction with Harvard Law
School.

Online course: Justice: What’s the right thing to do? By Michael J. Sandel. Harvard in conjunction with Edx

Legal English qualification, Interlinco language school.

Academia Europea de Jaca. Real Instituto de Estudios Europeos.

Teaching activity

César is a part-time lecturer at Universidad de Valladolid, where he regularly teaches different subjects and he
has also taught in various master’s degree programs. He has lectured on the Master’s Degree in Legal and Tax
Counseling at the Valladolid Chamber of Commerce. He has also collaborated on research tasks with the
Department of Financial Economics and Accounting of Universidad de Valladolid.

César Herreras Hernández is a regular speaker at specialized forums and habitually collaborates with the
Chambers of Commercial and Business Associations of Castilla y León, giving talks and training sessions.

Publications

César regularly publishes articles in the Family Business newsletter and in the legal blog of Expansión.

“Un repaso a la situación de la deducibilidad en el Impuesto sobre Sociedades de la retribución de los
administradores en los tribunales” (A review of the status of the deductibility in Corporate Income Tax of
directors’ fees in the courts), in the yearly journal published by Vitartis.

"La especialización como la clave del éxito, o tal vez no" (Specialization as the key to success, or maybe
not) in the Universidad de Valladolid’s blog Puntos de Encuentro.

"Los comuneros del SXXI” (“Comuneros” of the 21st Century) in El Norte de Castilla.



"La monetización del I+D+i” (Monetization of R&D&i), in the journal iFAE.

“De personas y locales” (On people and premises) in the editorial Lex Nova.


